Most Urgent
Fax

No.IPH-CTR-29-526/Hand Pumps/2012-13 ~ 7 JL- ﬂ/ 4
Himachal Pradesh
IPH Department

To

All the Chief Engineers.
Under IPH Department,
Himachal Pradesh

All the Superintending Engineers,
Under IPH Department,
Himachal Pradesh

Dated: Shimla-171001 /6“] July, 2013

Subject:- Regarding non- Installation of Hand Pumps during rainy
season 2013.

During the rainy season as per standing instructions, no hand
pumps are to be drilled. In view of this, you are requested to get the work executed after
the rainy season is over.

Engineer-i-Chief,
IPH Department, U.S. Club,
H.P. Shimla-171001.

Copy forwarded to:-

1 The Addl. Chief Secretary (IPH) to the Govt. of H.P. Shimla-2 for

information please.

The Superintending Engineer (W) H.Q. Shimla-1 for information.

3 The Superintending Engineer, (P&I) IPH Deptt. Jal Bhawan, Shimla-9 for
information and necessary action.

4. All Executive Engineers under IPH Department in H.P. for information and
immediate necessary action. :

5. The Senior Hydrogeologist, Ground Water Organization, IPH Department,

Una for information and necessary action.
jﬁﬁw
Engi “in-Chief,

IPH Department, U.S. Club,
.P. Shimla-171001.
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